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MEETING MINUTES
Crystal-New Hope-Robbinsdale Rotary Club Board Meeting
Tuesday, August 8, 2023
I. Attendance
Lynn Anderson, Mark Neubauer, Tom Kosel, Anita Perkins, Bailey Beckman, Annette Roth, Bailey Beckman and Anne Norris.  
II. Updates  
· Grants:  The Board reviewed the grant application from PRISM for $1,000 for school supplies.  The Board approved the grant request of $1,000 from the Berniece Simmonds fund.   The Board reviewed the grant application from Lundstrum Performing Arts for $2,000 for scholarships.  The Board approved the grant request from Lundstrom for $2,000 from the Foundation account.  The Board discussed the request from Maple Grove Rotary for our Club’s participation in their international project of providing layettes to new mothers in a Venezuela town.  The Board approved the request for $500 from the Foundation account.  

· Social Media:  Bailey is working on creating a video from this year’s golf event for use in marketing next year’s event.

· Finances:    Treasurer Roth reviewed the Club’s checking accounts and reported that $15,500 would be transferred to the Foundation account.  The Board discussed retaining sufficient operating funds in the Club and golf event accounts.  

· Service:  Tom Kosel reported on the District’s Year of Service projects.  September 5 – EcoClub hosting monarch butterfly program at Westwood Hills Nature Center, September 9 – Monarch Festival.   October 14 – District meeting with a service project.  November – literacy/book drives.  February 24 – District wide service project at Second Harvest.

· Social:  Chicks with Sticks is scheduled for September 30.  Flyers are done and have been distributed to Club members and neighboring clubs.

· Public Relations:  Tom Kosel and Jim Benshoof are updating the Club’s history.
The Board meeting adjourned.
2
2

